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Completed Activities 

An information session was held for the Stoney Trail Expansion Project on June 13, 2005 at the 
Tuscany Club. Approximately 185 people attended the event, where information regarding the 
interchange design and construction schedule was presented. As well, a formal question and answer 
session was held at that time.   

Stakeholder meetings have been held with residents who back along the berm at the Scenic Acres 
Link. Members of the project team will continue to meet with these residents to provide project updates.  

Project Status for August 2005 

The Crowchild Trail detour is currently being tendered. Construction is expected to begin in September 2005 
and be completed in November 2005. 

Next Steps 

Construction of the Scenic Acres Link interchange will begin in Spring 2006. 

 Members of the project team will continue to meet with community groups to provide project updates. 

Construction Information 

The detour at Stoney Trail / Crowchild Trail will have the same number of traffic lanes as the existing 
intersection, but will operate at lower posted speeds.  

The detour is being constructed north of the existing intersection and will be in place to facilitate 
construction of the bridges. Traffic will be moved back onto the existing alignment in 2006, once the 
bridge construction is complete. 

 

 

 

 

For more information on this project please call (403) 716-8198 or email 
stoney_interchanges@stantec.com. 


